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Prayer at 10:00am Service at 10:45am

December 16th, 2018

Five Understandable Words | 1 Corinthians 14:13-19




New to GraceLife?

Thank you for joining us today, we are glad you came! We have nursery pro-
grams available during the service for children aged 2 months to 4 years old in
the Sunday School area (down the hall on left side of the foyer).

If this is your first time here, please fill out a guest registration card available at
the Welcome Desk. We have a gift for you.

At our Welcome Desk you can find . . .
Membership booklets and applications
Locations and times of our mid-week Bible Studies
Sign-up Sheets for various ministries and opportunities

Today

Missions Highlights

Children’s Christmas Concert Join us at 6:30pm here at the church.

Announcements

Sunday School There will be no Sunday School until Jan 13t. Prayer will be at
10am.

Life on Mission Conference Redemption Church and SOS Ministries are host-
ing this year’s conference in Calgary on Jan 11-12. The theme will be on re-
deeming the time. If you are interested, visit lifeonmissionconference.ca.

Missionary Visits The Ellingson family are coming to GraceLife January 19-21.

The Morales family are coming on January 26-27. More details are coming soon.

Scripture Memory Work | Genesis 1:14-15
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Sean Ransom Thanks you all so much! The Lord’s provision through GraceLife
is such a timely blessing. We plan on being in the U.S. next May-July for my
son’s graduation from TMU, a missions conference, and a wedding. Jessica and
| would love to visit you all during that time if possible. Again, thank you so much
for your partnership in our training ministry. We very much appreciate your pray-
ers and support.

Tim Wilson | just wanted to write a quick thank you note for the cards we re-
ceived. | also wanted to express to you guys how grateful we are for the whole
church. It has been such a blessing to be embraced by the church while we are
here and to have felt warmly welcomed when we visited in the summer. | am so
encouraged by the church body and how welcome they have made us be part of
the family! Truly from my experience, GraceLife seems like a family and | see a
great expression of God's Word being lived out by brothers and sisters of faith.
May you and the church be encouraged and continue to press on.

Kai Akagi The Christmas cards from the congregation at GraceLife arrived.
Thank you very much for sending them, and please share my thanks with the
congregation. Reading each of the cards reminded me of the love of each of you
for the Lord and for others, including the people in Japan and me as your mis-
sionary. May each of you continue to seek the Lord above all else and delight in
His work day by day.

Ellingsons The Ellingsons are coming to GraceLife in January. This visit is an
opportunity for our church family to meet them and see if we would like to partner
with them as they prepare to serve His Church in Madagascar. To make their
visit here as comfortable as possible, we would like to provide them car seats
and snow gear for their four young daughters. Here are the items needed:

4 Car Seats/Booster seats for ages 8, 7, 5, and 4

Snow pants and jackets | 2 sets of size 7/8, 1 set of size 5/6, 1 set of size 4

Snow boots | 2 pairs of size 12/13 girls, 1 pair size 10/11, 1 pair size 8/9

Please contact office@gracelife.ca or Mark Blackburn if you can contribute any of
these items. Thank you!




